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23rd January 2025 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
 
Year 11 Kickstart Afternoon, 30th January 
 
I hope you are well. I write to inform you that on Thursday 30th January 2024 we will be dismissing 
Year 7,8,9 and 10 students from the Academy at 1.50pm. We will be moving lunch to an earlier time 
of 1pm to allow pupils to access a hot lunch and return to period 5. This is in order for our Year 11 
students to remain on site and access a 'kickstart mentoring meeting' with members of staff at The 
Albion Academy. At this meeting Year 11 students will: 
 

1. Set personal goals for their remaining 5 months at The Albion Academy 
2. Review personal statements to ensure that they are the best they can be to gain a college 

place. 
3. Discuss any problems which may be stopping them learning at The Albion Academy 

 
When we have run this event previously, we have seen great success in boosting our Year 11 pupils' 
ambition and resilience for the final term before GCSE exams so appreciate your support as parents 
and carers. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Mathew Rogers 
Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


